
 
 
 
 
 
 

NZICC Update  
 
Auckland, 18 October 2019:  Fletcher Building Limited (“Fletcher Building”) notes media 
reports of statements made by a director of SkyCity today at its Annual Meeting about 
progress at New Zealand International Convention Centre.  Fletcher Building confirms 
that it remains within the Construction provisions announced in February 2018. 
 
Fletcher Building agrees with the reported comments of SkyCity CEO Graeme Stephens, 
that SkyCity and Fletcher Construction have been and continue to work constructively 
together. 
 
 
#Ends 
 
For further information please contact: 
 

MEDIA 
Leela Gantman 
Head of Communications 
+64 27 541 6338 
leela.gantman@fbu.com 

INVESTORS AND ANALYSTS 
Aleida White 
Head of Investor Relations 
+64 21 155 8837 
Aleida.white@fbu.com 
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